Munoz, Rick
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From: Munoz, Rick

Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 11:02 AM

To: 'Carpenter, Jeffrey A'

Subject: RE: BP Alaska Inspection Document

Attachments: BP SR4-KM554-C14082909403.pdf

Hello Jeff,

| have attached a NRC Form 591M pdf file of the clear inspection report documenting the NRC inspection of
your Milne Point Central Processing Facility and Gathering Center 2 on the North Slope of Alaska. Feel free to

call me if you have any questions.

Kindest Regards,

Rick Muioz

Nuclear Materials Inspector

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region-IV
1600 East Lamar Boulevard

Arlington, Texas 76011-4511

Office: (817) 200-1220
Cell: (512) 773-8520
Fax: (817) 200-1188

Email: rick.munoz@nrc.qov
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The infarmation contained in this ge may be privileged and/or confidential and protected from disclosure.
If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering
this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notifled that any dissemination, distribution or copying
of this communication is strictly prohibited. i you have received this m ge in error, pl notify the sender
immediately by replying to the message and deleting the material from any computer.

Note: Any views or opinions presented in this message are solely those of the author and
do not necessarily represent those of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region-IV or the
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch-A. All e-mails are subject to monitoring and archival.

Finally, the recipient should check this message and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The
Nuclear Regulatory Commission accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

From: Carpenter, Jeffrey A [mailto:Jeffrey.Carpenter@bp.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2014 1:39 PM

To: Munoz, Rick
Subject: BP Alaska Radioactive Source Inventory and Reports

Hello Rick

I hope you are back home safe and sound after your trip to Alaska. As you requested, | have attached a spreadsheet of
all our radioactive sources, under specific license and general license. Please note that all sources located at Milne Point,



Northstar and Endicott will be transferred to Hilcorp once it is determined what their NRC licensing qualifications are.
The Hilcorp transaction is expected to be completed in early December 2014.

| am also attaching representative copies of sealed source inspection, shutter testing, and leak test reports.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Jeff

Jeff Carpenter, CIH, CSP

North Slope Industrial Hygienist, West
BP Exploration Alaska

(907) 659 4470



